From: Diane blackhawk85050@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 9:39:43 PM
To: Warren Petersen wpetersen@azleg.gov

Subject: AUDIT

Dear Senator Petersen,

I live in Phoenix and do not believe my vote counted 11/3/20! I want a full hand count audit -of the Maricopa County election with Jovan Pulitzer who is a specialist in analyzing the paper in ballots for authentication). I feel that my freedom is gone if machines manipulated by foreign countries continue to be used in AZ elections! Please insist that an accurate recount is conducted.

Thank you,

Diane Niemann P.C. Legislative District 15 Sent from my iPhone